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The recent loss of investment giant and Founder of Vanguard, John Bogle, has given us thought about the many books he has written and which books mean the most to us. Here are our top 3 favorites to help inspire you to learn more about the incredible market, investment and impact that John Bogle
has shared his investment message with at a lower cost. Enough: Real measures of money, business, and life. This book houses on the essence of who John Bogle was as a business owner, investor, and human being. Is the work of his life built around the concept of having enough and not being
revolutionary? And in real John Bogle fashion, the book is not filled with financial terms. Instead it shares Bogle's personal reflection on what is really enough for him as an example to each of us. In his Prologue, In Search of Excellence author Tom Peters says Not a Great Financial Book. Not a great
business book. A great book. Period. We couldn't agree more. Who should read this book: Start here if this is the first time you read by John Bogle. It's a wonderful framework of his philosophy of life and investment and sets the table for deeper diving to come. Next The Little Book of Common Sense
Investing The beauty of this book is its simplicity. It is not necessary to be a sophisticated investor to understand the theory, practice, and investment athology. Bogle uses his intelligence and intellect to share his passive investment philosophy, which by the way is anything but truly passive. After reading
this book, you will be ready to fire your stockbroker and dip your toe in the index investment market with confidence. Who should read this book: Anyone who has a good piece of pension in an IRA account or is taxable seeks to understand how to invest in the long run. This short book works whether you
are a do-it-yourselfer or intend to hire a planner or adviser to make recommendations. And finally, Common Sense on Mutual Funds Updated full 10th Anniversary Edition If you look forward to having more insight into John Bogle's head, we recommend Common Sense on Mutual Funds. This book is a
comprehensive review of what John Bogle thinks we should all do with our money as well as a commentary on the mutual fund industry. In his own words, he shares Writing this book, my goal is to achieve two goals: first, to help readers become more successful investors, and second, to chart a course
for change in the mutual fund industry. And in real Bogle fashion, this 10th anniversary edition is filled with revisions and additions to add value to a best-selling product that made sense. Who should read this book: If you are Investors love to be hands on, whether you buy and sell on your own or rely on
advisors, this is a great introduction to how mutual funds work, and how to be better at choosing them for your own needs. These three books will put you on a path we take here at the Rebalance champion – #livewell now and #retirewithmore. Sally Brandon is Senior Vice President of Client and advice at
Rebalance. She has a Bachelor's degree from the University of California, Los Angeles and an M.B.A. from the University of Southern California. As a wife, mother and one of the senior members of the Rebalance team, she brings a visual understanding of the personal side of retirement savings. Sally
began her investment career at MarketRiders, where she supported many of the company's retirement investment clients, who have more than 10,000 portfolios and $4 billion on the platform. She is a registered investment representative and has a Series 65 securities license. Vanguard founder John C.
Bogle, who changed investments forever for ordinary Americans, wrote a dozen books during his lifetime, selling more than 1.1 million copies worldwide. I don't think there's an author who has devoted greater attention to the words he chose, an editor who worked with Bogle told the Philadelphia Inquirer.
When making a book, he was very meticulous; He wanted to rewwww and rewwwww. He always goes extra miles to make no single person unable to understand what he has to say. Saint Jack, as he has been called by many, makes it his duty to educate people about the benefits of index funds and not
to pay high fees to mutual fund managers. These are some of the best books he authored. The first edition of this classic was published in 1999, but Bogle wrote a second edition that was fully updated a decade later to help investors understand mutual funds and his simple and low-cost investment
strategies could be used to outperform stock picks. Don Phillips, chief executive and president of fund research at Morningstar, said it may well be the best book ever about mutual funds. Among countless other fans of this book Jim Cramer and Byron Wien. Michael Batnick, research director at Ritholtz
Wealth Management, included it in his list of the best investment books. This 304-page hardcover book is one of Wiley Publishing's Little Book investment series and has proven to be an extremely popular tool for investors. In this investment bible, Bogle presents his ideas briefly to parisied people.
Warren Buffett advised in his 2014 letter to shareholders that instead of listening to siren songs by advisers, investors - big and small - should instead read Jack Bogle's Little Book on Ordinary Investments. Bogle said that even he needs to be reminded of his own advice during the trying. How do I feel
when the market goes down 50%? he spoke when he spoke to Tony Robbins. Honestly, I feel miserable. I have knots in my stomach. So what am I going to do? I realized a few of my books about 'stay the course' and reread them! We imagine he grabbed this one to go through a few spells important.
John Bogle is a vocal critic of Wall Street and the U.S. financial system, and in this book, the inside reveals what he knows about the unscritical practice of money managers and corporate executives that leave millions of small investors. Small. another important contribution to the illustrious career, and it
was long listed for the Financial Times and McKinsey's Business Book of the Year Award in 2005. Bogle's senior the dission at Princeton University is suspected of the Economic Role of the Investment Company, and it contains ideas that Vanguard will be building. It is included in the compilation of his
best speeches. A great resource for his speech is his official website (a Wordpress blog he started in 2006) that has transcripts for as far back as 1984. At the time of its publishing, Vanguard had more than $5 trillion in assets under management, but the path to that number was not easy. It was originally
dubbed un-American and was mocked by Wall Street experts. Named after his most iconic advice, Bogle's last book is a memoir that tracks the vanguard Group's history and provides new details. , his regrets and even his vanguard successors. For the miniature Scottish portrait, see John Bogle (painter).
John C. BogleBornJohn Clifton Bogle (1929-05-08)May 8, 1929Montclair, New Jersey, U.S. Died January 16, 2019 (2019-01-16) (age 89)Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania, U.S.NationalityAmericanAlmaPrinceton UniversityOccup mater business tycoon, and philanthropistKnown forFounding and leader of The
Vanguard GroupPolitical partyRepublican[1] Spouse(s) Eve Sherrerd (m. 1956) Children6Parent(s) William Yates Bogle , Jr.Josephine Lorraine Hipkins John Clifton Jack Bogle (May 8, 1929 – January 16, 2019) was an American investor, business tycoon, and philanthropist. He is the founder and chief
executive officer of the Vanguard Group, and is said to have created the first index fund. An avid investor and money manager himself, he preaches investment over earlier 2016, more long-term patience than short-term action and reducing brokerage fees as much as possible. The ideal investment
vehicle for Bogle is a low-cost index fund held for a lifetime period with the reinvesting of dividends and the average dollar cost. His 1999 book Common Sense on Mutual Funds: New Imperatives for the Intelligent Investor became a bests- selling book and considered a classic in the investment
community. [3] John Bogle was born on 8 May 1929 in Montclair, New Jersey[4] to William Yates Bogle, Jr. and Josephine Lorraine Hipkins. [5] His family was affected by the Great Depression. They lost money and had to sell the house, his father fell into alcoholism that led to his parents' divorce. [6]
Bogle and his twin brother, David, attended Manasquan High School near the New Jersey coast for a time. Their academic achievements there allowed them to transfer to the Blair Academy on working scholarships. [7] At Blair, Bogle showed a special aptitude for mathematics, with numbers and
calculations appealing to him. In 1947, Bogle was good Blair cum laude Academy and was admitted to Princeton University, where he studied economics and and During his college years, Bogle studied the mutual fund industry. Bogle spent his subordinate and senior years working on his thes the dission
of the investment firm's economic role. [8] Bogle graduated magna cum laude from Princeton in 1951 and was quickly hired by Walter L. Morgan, believed to be the result of Morgan reading his 130-page diss essay. [9] After graduating from Princeton, Bogle narrowed his career options for banking and
investment. He was hired at wellington fund and promoted to assistant manager in 1955, where he had wider access to corporate analysis and investment division. Bogle has shown initiative and creativity by challenging wellington management to change its strategy of focusing on a single fund, and has
done its best to make his point in creating a new fund. Eventually, he succeeded, and the new fund became a turning point in his career. After successfully climbing the ranks, in 1970 he replaced Morgan as chairman of Wellington,[citing] but was later sacked for an extremely unwise merger which he
approved. It was a bad decision that he considered his biggest mistake, saying, The great thing about that mistake, which is shameful and unforgivable and reflects immaturity and confidence beyond what the truth justes, is that I have learned a lot. [10] In 1974, Bogle founded vanguard Company, which
is now one of the most respected and successful companies in the world of investment. In 1999, Fortune magazine named Bogle one of the four investment giants of the twentieth century. [11] In 1976, influenced by the works of Paul Samuelson, Bogle founded the First Index Investment Trust (the fore
outcare of the Vanguard 500 Index Fund) as the first index mutual fund available to the public. In a 2005 speech, Samuelson ranked this Bogle invention along with the invention of the wheel, alphabet, in Gutenberg. [12] Bogle had heart problems in the 1990s and, in 1996, he resumed his role as
Vanguard CEO for John J. Brennan, the carefully selected successor and deputy commander he hired in 1982. Bogle, who was 66 at the time and is considered to be past the age of a healthy heart transplant, received a successful heart transplant in 1996. [13] He then returned to Vanguard as senior
president which led to conflict between Bogle and Brennan. Bogle left the company in 1999 and moved to the Bogle Financial Market Research Center, a small research institute not directly connected to Vanguard but on the Vanguard campus. [14] Bogle's innovative idea investment philosophy was to
create the world's first index mutual fund in 1975. Bogle's idea is that instead of beating the index and calculating high costs, the index fund will mimic the index performance in the long run - thus achieving higher returns at a lower cost than costs associated with actively managed funds. [15] Investment
ideas Bogle's number brings a clear but striking difference between investment and The main difference between investment and 2016 lies in the time horizon and capital risk. Investments involve capturing long-term returns with a lower risk of capital destruction, while earlier earlier involves achieving
returns in a short period of time, with potentially destructive risks of capital. Investors are usually only interested in the price of a securities and are not trading fundamentally as a whole, the investor is concerned with the basic business and not the price of the securities. Even if a business settles in cash
flow, the market price of a stock is anything but, as a result of journalists driving up prices and bringing down prices based on hope, fear and greed. Bogle believes this is an important analysis that should be taken into account when short-term, risky investments have flooded financial markets. [16] Bogle
is known for his insistence, in numerous media and written appearances, about the superiority of index funds over traditionally actively managed mutual funds. He said it was crazy to try to choose actively managed mutual funds and expect their performance to beat a low-cost index fund for a long time,
after calculating the fees for actively managing fund fees. [12] Bogle argues for an approach to investment defined by simplicity and common sense. Here are his eight basic rules for investors:[17] Choose low-cost funds Carefully Consider additional advisory costs Don't overestiest past fund performance
Use past performance to determine consistency and risk Beware of stars (as in , mutual fund managers stars) Beware of asset size Don't own too much money Buy your fund portfolio – and keep it Later in his life, Bogle expressed concern that the growing popularity of passive indexing would lead to the
central focus of the company's voting rights for the leaders of the top three companies (Vanguard, BlackRock and State Street), added: I do not believe that such a focus will serve the national interest. [18] Bogle married Eve Sherrerd on 22 September 1956 and had six children: Barbara, Jean, John
Clifton, Nancy, Sandra and Andrew. They reside in Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania. [to be quoted] At the age of 31, Bogle suffered his first heart attack, and at the age of 38, he was diagnosed with a rare heart condition with right hysteria. He received a heart transplant in 1996 at the age of 66. [20] Bogle is a
board member at Blair Academy. He is a member of the advisory board of the Millstein Center for Corporate Governance and Performance at Columbia Law School. [to quote] Bogle received an honors doctor's degree from Princeton University in 2005[21] and Villanova University in 2011. [22] Bogle
serves on the board of directors of the National Constitution Center in Philadelphia, a museum dedicated to the Constitution of the United States. [to quote] He this has been the chairman of the board slowly until 2007. [23] He was appointed president in January 2007, when former president George H. W.
Bush was appointed president. [to quote] Politically, Bogle is a Republican, though he voted for Bill Clinton, for Barack Obama in 2008 and 2012,[24] and for Hillary Clinton in 2016. [25] He supported the Volcker rule and tighter rules on money market funds, and criticized what he believed was a lack of
U.S. government regulation of the financial sector. Bogle said the current system in the U.S. has been unbalanced, and in favor of taxes to prevent short-term 2016 earlier, limits on leverage, transparency for financial er leads, stricter sanctions on financial crimes and unified til mandate standards for all
money managers. [24] In 2017, Bogle stated that President Donald Trump's policies are good for the market in the short term, but dangerous for the whole society in the long term. Bogle died on January 16, 2019, at his home in Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania. [28] Doing charity Work During his high-income
years at Vanguard, he regularly gave half of his salary to charities, including Blair Academy and Princeton. In 2016, the Bogle Scholarship was founded at Princeton University by John C. Bogle Jr., Bogle's son. Scholarships are awarded to 20 first-year students in each class. [14] The award and honor
was named one of the four Giants of the 20th Century by Fortune magazine in 1999. [29] Awarded the Woodrow Wilson Award from Princeton University for outstanding achievement in national service (1999). Voted one of the 100 most powerful and influential people in the world by Time magazine in
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